
Greetings, Dear Sisters,
It’s wonderful to be able to be out and about this summer enjoying the activities we’ve 
grown to love, as well as new ones to add to the list.

Speaking of activities, our TOS Sisterhood has been planning some fun events for the 
upcoming new year that will appeal to the diverse tastes of our sisters.  Here’s the start of 
our ongoing list, that is sure to whet many an appetite:

Sisterhood Welcome Meeting and Reception: will be virtual with a date TBD.

Sisterhood Mitzvah Project for the Women’s Lunch Place: Sunday November 3, 2024

Sisterhood Hanukkah Lunch, Party, and Yankee Swap: Thursday 
December 19, 2024 in Penn Spero Hall – a fun time to celebrate 
with food, friends, and a Yankee Swap

Sisterhood Tu B’Shevat Seder: Date TBD and offsite –  serving 
fruit and wine and sweet treats

Sisterhood Movie Club: affectionately known as “Movie 
Mavens,” reconvening in September or October

We’ll be continuing our tradition of monthly lunches at 
restaurants continuing into the fall and beyond.

This is only a partial list, so please stay tuned for additions to the fun and friendship.  Our 
Sisterhood is a lively bunch with lots of energy and great ideas, which we eagerly invite you 
to offer for our enjoyment.

We’re thrilled to have our current members renewing their membership, as well as new 
members joining for the first time!  The printable Membership Form is attached below.

Enjoy the summer!

B’Shalom,

The Temple Ohabei Shalom 
Sisterhood Leadership Board


